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Prayer Group  
 Come on by St. Mary’s Room Wednesday 
Nights at 7pm to join the Charismatic Prayer 
Group, for more information please call the 

Parish Office. 

OCTOBER 
The month of the 

Rosary! 
 

This is a reminder that every 
Wednesday in October, the 

Knights of Columbus and the Altar 
& Rosary Society will be alterna�Ÿng on leading the 
Rosary at St Kieran. Everyone is invited to a�©end.  

 Hope to see you there at 7:00PM! 
Oct. 3rd; 10th; 17th; 24th 

ST. JOSEPH’S PANTRY 
  

 HOURS - SATURDAYS  
10:00 - 11:30 A.M. 

 

2nd Sunday is Food Sunday. Bring 
in non perishable items to donate. 

 

SCHOOL CARDS FOR OUR SCHOOL 
 

Don’t forget we offer school cards for a wide  
variety of stores, gas stations, hotels, Starbucks, res-
taurants, groceries etc. Please consider purchasing 
cards from the Parish Office or after All Masses on 
the weekend, before your next shopping trip, vaca-
tion or filling up your gas tank! 
 

Our Students Thank You! 

 

Beginning Experience 
 

Divorced, Widowed, and separated persons can  
register now for a healing Beginning Experience   
Weekend Retreat October 12 –14, 2018. The 
weekend focuses on healing and moving beyond 
grief in a supportive and caring environment with 
others that are going through and have gone through 
the same experiences. The retreat will be held at the 
beautiful and serene Prince of Peace Abbey, in 
Oceanside, Ca. If you know someone exper ienc-
ing pain of grief, Beginning Experience can help. 
For further information call Rose Sheehan 619-504-
4410, or Nish Carmedy (330) 607-8774 Spanish. 

BEWARE OF THE SCAM! 
 

Recently, some of our parishioners have been contacted by 
Scam Artists who probably took their  names and numbers 
from the bulletin. 
Don’t buy their sad stories! Don’t listen to them. 
If you want to be polite-tell them to call the parish office. 
For example someone called one of our parishioners to pay for 
a one night stay at a hotel on Main St., they use other names 
on the bulletin to sound like they know people within the par-
ish. 

Please don’t participate due to your own safety! 


